
Dear Friends,
I have been hearing from a few of you that you are feeling overwhelmed with the pressures of the end of the semester, 
dealing with financial stresses, and broken relationships. Please know that the Campus Ministries office is available to 
you for prayer and that our prayer text line is always available at 206-486-4656. 5 Weeks left -  we can do it!

Tonight 9:00PM | Pursuit tonight with NU Worship at 9:00PM with pre-service prayer starting at 8:30.
Wednesday | We will hear from our second round of Senior Speakers.
Friday | I will be speaking and we will be welcoming some Northwest Friday guests!

Scripture Focus of the Week
"For he will deliver the needy who cry out, the afflicted who have no one to help." -  Psalm 72:12 

Easter Chapel | April 16
Northwest's much-anticipated Easter Chapel is right around the corner. It will be a great time for our community to 
come together to focus on the life, death, and resurrection of Jesus. Mark your calendars for a one chapel schedule on
Wednesday April 16th at 10:40AM. Everyone in our community is invited!!

Spirit 105.3 Night of Worship | Tonight at 6:30PM
Crossing has the incredible opportunity to lead at the Spirit 105.3 Night of Worship tonight from 6:30-8:30 at 
Philadelphia Church in Seattle (7704 24th Ave NW, Seattle, WA 98117). You are all invited to this evening of worship 
(and even make it back in time for Pursuit tonight!)

Chapel Attendance
As we near the end of the semester, please remember to be consistently checking your chapel attendance using Eagle's 
"MyAttendance." Any questions regarding attendance can be sent to chapelattendance@northwestu.edu. Please keep 
in mind that the chapel attendance policy requires discrepancies to be reported within 5 days to 
chapelattendance@northwestu.edu.

Offering
Last Friday we brought in $665 towards Oso Relief. This brings our total this semester to $3713. We have $3287 left 
towards our $7000 semester goal and 4 more opportunities to give in Chapel. If you would like to give towards our 
goal, we have an online giving option available as well at https://apply.northwestu.edu/give/students-in-service/. This 
is a great opportunity for you to give if you are unable to be in chapel, or if you aren't one to carry cash!

Have a great week! 
Pastor Phil

mailto:chapelattendance@northwestu.edu
mailto:chapelattendance@northwestu.edu
https://apply.northwestu.edu/give/students-in-service/

